
 

May 18, 2022 

 

Aida Camacho-Welch  

Board Secretary  

Board of Public Utilities 44  

South Clinton Ave.  

3rd Floor, Suite 314  

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

 

 

Re: Docket No. QO20100630 - In the Matter of Declaring Transmission to Support Offshore 

Wind a Public Policy of the State of New Jersey 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 

On April 29, 2022, NextEra Energy Transmission MidAtlantic Holdings, LLC 

(“NEETMA”) filed comments with the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) in response 

to BPU’s March 4, 2022 notice requesting “additional information to inform the Board’s 

evaluation of offshore wind transmission proposals submitted to PJM Interconnection, LLC 

pursuant to the PJM State Agreement Approach.”  Based upon additional review, NEETMA 

believes additional information in the April 29 comments may be unredacted.  Accordingly, 

NEETMA requests the withdrawal of the public and confidential versions of the April 29 

comments and hereby submits updated confidential and public copies of the comments together 

with the supporting affidavit of JohnBinh Vu.  There are no other modifications or updates to the 

substance of NEETMA’s comments.  

NEETMA appreciates the opportunity to provide these comments in response to BPU’s 

request and looks forward to continued participation in the evaluation process.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 
Becky Walding 

Assistant Vice President 

NextEra Energy Transmission MidAtlantic Holdings, LLC 

 

 

 

 

JohnBinh Vu 

Executive Director, Transmission Development 

NextEra Energy Transmission 

 


